SME Paper No. 4/04

Topics for Future Discussions

BACKGROUND

The Sexual Minorities Forum is to provide a channel for NGOs
and the Government to exchange views on human rights and other issues
concerning sexual minorities in Hong Kong. OQur initial plan is to

organize about three roundtable discussions a year.

ADVICE SOUGHT

2. Members are welcomed to suggest topics for future discussions

at the meeting. Members may also suggest topics for future discussions

to the Secretariat through e-mail/fax after the meeting.
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